
Saffron Green’s Newsletter 

Friday 26th March 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Welcome to the final newsletter of the spring term.  It 
was truly wonderful to be able to open the school up 
fully again before the Easter holidays.  I hope that all 
of your children have enjoyed getting back to normal 
(well the new normal).  I know that we certainly have.  
The weather too has been on our side and the chil-
dren have enjoyed some wonderful outdoor learning 
and sporting activities. 
 
This week was rounded off by a lovely array of Easter 
activities. The children enjoyed making Easter cakes 
which looked delicious, a big thank you to Mrs An-
drews and Mrs Petrou who organised this event for 
the children.  My particular favourite of the week was 
the Easter bonnet parade so much work went into 
making all the children look so very special, some 
with Easter bonnets and some very happy Easter 
Bunnies too.  Many congratulations to the class win-
ners on page 2. 
 
Friday closed the week with an Easter concert as 
sadly we were unable to invite you all this church this 
year for our annual Easter Service.  The children 
sang beautifully and I would like to thank, Mrs Ta-
mang, our music teacher for all the hard work she put into this concert. 
 
Thank you for the generous donations that came in on Red Nose Day, your valiant efforts raised 
£142.00 , an amount we are all be very proud of. 
 
All that remains left is to say that I wish you and your families a joyful and peaceful Easter break 
with your families.  We look forward to seeing you all back on Monday 12 April 2021. 
 
Mrs Storey 

Headteacher 
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